
Easter Revision 2023 

I am pleased to inform you that we will once again be running our Easter revision programme for Year 11 
students, with the continued aim of encouraging every child to achieve their target grades. This will be a 
valuable opportunity for students to gain additional GCSE support and guided revision, prior to their 
exams, and I am very grateful to staff for offering their holiday time in this way. 

This year we will be running sessions on 4 days during the Easter holiday to allow sessions to target 
specific papers that take place after the holiday. The dates for these sessions are Monday 3 to Thursday 
6 April. Sessions run at different times as shown on the attached timetable. There will be no charge for 
these sessions, but students are expected to attend if possible.  

Students will receive a personal timetable also prior to the Easter break by email confirming sessions and 
it will also be on the INSIGHT app on the WAD and Reports menu. 

For health and safety purposes, all students must sign in in the block 9 foyer when they arrive. They will 
then have to go straight to the sessions on their timetable, room numbers will be displayed in the foyer if 
they are not on their timetable. The sessions have been timetabled and students will be expected to stay 
for the duration. Members of staff have been asked to dismiss those students who do not use the 
sessions appropriately. 

Students will not be expected to wear uniform and they can bring in their own refreshments for the day, 
some will be available for cash in the D@RT. Students will be given the option of staying on site in 
between sessions in an allocated area or going off-site and are expected to return to school punctually 
for the afternoon session. 

The bike sheds will be open for students to store their bikes in, they need to make sure they are 
locked securely.  

Please be aware that the system is only able to send out one tutor group at a time, therefore, everyone 
will not receive it at the same time. 

If you have further queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr M Knight 

 


